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ATTENTION PROVIDERS:  
Provider Credentialing in PEMS Postponed 

 
Texas Health and Human Services (HHSC) 
has postponed the planned update to the 
Provider Enrollment and Management System 
(PEMS) that would enable provider 
credentialing. 
 
This functionality will be added later in 2025.  
More information will be published on 
TMHP.com when it becomes available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


